NAGALAND ELECTRICITY REGULATORY COMMISSION (NERC)

NAGALAND : KOHIMA

No. NERC/TARIFF/CONV/2012




        Dated 17th Dec, 2012

PUBLIC HEARING

After having admitted the ARR & Tariff Petition for the FY 2013-14, the Commission directed the Department of Power, Nagaland (DPN) to publish the Petition in newspapers in an abridged form duly inviting Comments/Objections from public / stake holders.

In order to ensure transparency in the process of determination of tariffs as envisaged in the Electricity Act 2003, the DPN arranged publication of petition in abridged form in leading Newspapers calling for objections / comments. Due date was fixed as 10th Dec 2012. The DPN or the Commission did not receive any objection / comments from the public.

The Commission arranged issuing of notice in Newspapers for public hearing. Public hearing was conducted on 17th Dec, 2012. 

No electricity consumers nor electricity consumer associations representatives attended the Public Hearing.

Either in 1st session or in 2nd session till 3.00 PM no electricity consumer nor electricity consumer association representatives have attended. So the public hearing for the ARR & Tariff petition for FY 2013-14 is therefore treated as concluded.

The following officers of the DPN have however attended the Public Hearing.

1. Er. Imli Ao, Addl. Chief Engineer (Distribution & Revenue).

2. Er. P.T. Phillips, Sub-Divisional Officer (Elect).

Sd/-
P. SANI

Deputy Dir.cum-Commission Secretary,
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